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________________________________________ 
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Jessica Patterson - Chair  
chair.ppc@smcperth.org.au 

Jet Bautista – Secretary 
secretary.ppc@smcperth.org.au 

 

Damien Bowen, Ann Brown, Michael Carren,  
Chanda Chiesela, Fr Sean Fernandez, Joan Lim,  

Tony Meyrick, Fr CJ Millen 

________________________________________ 
CATHEDRAL SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS  

1300 011 102 
Josephine Cabagyo – j.cabagyo@smcperth.org.au 

Sally Cook – s.cook@smcperth.org.au 
Lyn Schwan – l.schwan@smcperth.org.au 

________________________________________ 
The Cathedral parish acknowledges the Whadjuk people 
of the Noongar nation, the Traditional Owners who have 

walked upon and cared for this land for thousands of 
years. We acknowledge the continued deep spiritual 
attachment and relationship of Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander peoples to this country and commit 
ourselves to the ongoing journey of reconciliation. 

26TH  WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME B/1 

Saturday 25 September 
5:00pm  -  6:00pm Confessions 

6:00pm  -  Vigil Mass 
 

Sunday 26 September 
8:00am  - Mass 
9:30am  - Mass 
11:00am - Mass 
5:00pm  - Mass 

 

Monday – Friday 
8:00am    - Mass 

11:00am - 12:00 noon Confession 
12:10pm - Mass 

 

Wednesday 
7:30pm  - Miraculous Medal Novena  

 

Friday 
11:00am - Holy Hour 

_______________________________________ 
NEXT WEEKEND’S ROSTER 

Saturday,  2 October 
 6:00 pm Fr Sean Fernandez  
                                  (C)  Angelina Gomez 
                                  (R)  Sharon Gregoor 
                       

Sunday,   3 October 
 8:00 am     Fr Richard Rutkauskas  
                                 (C)  Damien Bowen   
   (R)  Eleanor Le Coultre 
   (R)  Jessica Patterson 
 

 9:30 am Fr Richard Rutkauskas                                                              
                                 (C) Pam Mattes 
   (R)  Stephanie Schenk 
   (R)  Leticia Craig 
 

         11:00 am     Fr C J Millen 
                            (C)  Perry Larson-Pearse 
    (R)  Lolita Hegarty 
    (R)  Arvee Guevara 
 

 5:00 pm Fr Garner Vergara  
                                (C)  Christine Stewart 
    (R)  Kevin Clarke 
    (R)  Guilbert Cabagyo 
 

 8:30 am ST CATHERINE (CLOSED) 
        
 9:30 am ST FRANCIS XAVIER 
                    Fr Garner Vergara  
                  (R)   Ken 
     (R)   Lourdes 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DEAN’S BIT – Next Sunday at the 11am Mass here in St Mary’s, the Archbishop, as President of the Plenary Council, 

will celebrate the Opening Mass of the Plenary Council. This solemn Mass inaugurates the Plenary Council and is 

an historic occasion. Do come and participate in the Mass. It will be live-streamed through the country. Pray for all 

the members of the Plenary Council as they seek to listen to the voice of the Spirit. The Plenary Council, if it truly 

is an instrument of the Spirit, can set our church on a Spirit-guided direction into the future. It is about our church 

and the church we hand over to the next generation. From the many responses six national themes for discernment 

for the Australian Church arose: Missionary and Evangelising; Inclusive, Participatory and Synodal; Prayerful and 

Eucharistic; Humble, healing and Merciful; A Joyful, Hope-filled and Servant Community; Open to Conversion, 

Renewal and Reform. May the Plenary Council lead us to be all this in a fruitful way in this twenty-first century. 
 

SURVEY BY PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL You will find survey sheets in the Cathedral pews. 

Your parish pastoral council wants to hear from you. You will have an opportunity to fill in the 

survey during Mass (the priest will tell you when) and you can do so using the paper form or 

going online. Scan the QR code on the questionnaire or inn this bulletin and, easy-peasy, fill 

in the form. If you can’t work out the QR code, just enter the following URL into the browser 

on your device: bit.ly/PPCsurvey21 
 

CULTURAL DIVERSITY MASS We live in a culturally diverse society, and it is important that as a community of faith, 

we open the door to understanding and acceptance of what that looks like when we worship in community. 

You are invited to Cultural Diversity Mass on Sunday 24 October 2021 at 11 am at St Mary’s Cathedral 

Come and celebrate the connection between culture and faith that makes our church so vibrant. Dress in your 

cultural attire and enjoy this event with family and friends. There will be food and drinks available for purchase 

after mass in the Parish Hall. For more information call 9220 5950 or email wacmro@perthcatholic.org.au. 
 

CATHEDRAL CHOIR – ON TOUR We wish all the very best to some members of the Cathedral Choir who are 

traveling to Geraldton this coming week to sing. They‘ll sing at the Geraldton Blessing of the Fleet and also take 

part in a ‘Grand musical tour’ of Mgsr Hawes’ buildings in Geraldton and the surrounding areas – we wish our 

guys all the very best and hope they have a wonderful time! 
 

YOU ARE GOD’S MARVELLOUS CREATION More copies of this marvellous book are available at the back of the 

Cathedral after we ran out last weekend. A book which parents can use with children aged 3 – 8 to help them learn 

about safeguarding in an age-appropriate way 
 

CONCERT for REFUGEES A number of Perth musicians are giving their time for a concert to raise vital funds for the 

non-profit organisation CARAD which supports asylum seekers, refugees and detainees in our community. 

The benefit concert will be held on Sunday 31st October at 2 pm at Wesley Church in Perth city. Details and tickets 

at $35 each which includes light refreshments can be purchased online at https://www.trybooking.com/BTWLE 

The concert is organised by The Western Suburbs Do Gooders. The musicians include players from the West Coast 

Charity orchestra’s flagship ensembles, the West Coast Philharmonic and WA Wind Symphony, the Perth Male 

Voice Choir, the multi-instrumental vocal harmony trio Jimjam and folk singer Dawn Barrington. 
 

PLENARY COUNCIL PRAYER 

Come, Holy Spirit of Pentecost. Come, Holy Spirit of the great South Land. O God, bless 

and unite all your people in Australia and guide us on the pilgrim way of the Plenary 

Council. Give us the grace to see your face in one another and to recognise Jesus, our 

companion on the road. Give us the courage to tell our stories and to speak boldly of your 

truth. Give us ears to listen humbly to each other and a discerning heart to hear what you are saying. Lead your 

Church into a hope-filled future, that we may live the joy of the Gospel. Through Jesus Christ our Lord bread for 

the journey from age to age. Amen. 

Our Lady Help of Christians, pray for us. St. Mary McKillop, pray for us. 
 


